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Boone County Public Works 
 

 
 

 
PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT & PRESS RELEASE 

 
 

TO:  Boone County Commission, Media & Others 
 
FROM:   Bryan Boyce, Road Maintenance Superintendent    
 
DATE: November 18, 2013  
 
EVENT: Road Closure – Winding Trail Dr. 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Beginning Monday, November 25th and ending Wednesday, November 27th, Boone County 
Public Works crews will be replacing two crossroad culverts on Winding Trail Dr. The location 
of the project is approximately 1/3 mile north of the New Haven Rd. intersection.  This section 
of Winding Trail Dr. will be closed to traffic from 7:30 am to 3:30 PM or until new pipes are in 
place and covered.  
 
Information boards will be up to inform citizens of the road closure. Detour signs will be placed 
to reroute citizens that live north of the road closure. 
 
Please use caution in all construction/work zones, and find an alternate route when necessary. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Boone County Public Works at 573-449-
8515.  Thank you for your cooperation.  
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